
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 1:39:57 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 8:26 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dennis Layfield

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The above property is seasonal in use. For the past 12 month period, delivery charges as per the
attached summary amount to 54.72% of my bill. My electricity charge (both summer and winter) only
amounts to 19.78% of my bill. And now I here from Hydro One that they are making application to the
OEB to increase my delivery charges by $11.75/mth over the next five years to $141.00/yr. This would
take delivery charges to 58.36% of my bill assuming hydro charges do not increase over the next five
years. I do not support this application as I believe it is another attempt to increase consumer costs
without any noticeable or declared attempts to reduce delivery costs.
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